
Moving Forward – Together

LLGAMH is Recruiting New Board Members

May 1, 2022

Lanark, Leeds and Grenville Addictions and Mental Health’s (LLGAMH) ‘One Door – One Number – One

Click’ philosophy supports clients living with addictions and mental health challenges. Now LLGAMH is

ready to elevate that care even further – and we are looking for a few new Board members to help lead

the way. As a governance Board, these committed volunteers will be responsible for key areas such as

strategic planning, quality, CEO oversight and financial stewardship.

We want to ensure that the Board is representative of all of the communities across Lanark, Leeds and

Grenville and their unique health care needs. “Board members bring a variety of skills to the table,

including lived and living experience,” says Board Chair Roger Haley.  “More importantly, they bring a

passion for improving the quality of mental health and addictions care in our region. We are looking for

people who want to make a real difference in their community and want to help shape mental health

and addictions care.”

LLGAMH supports clients throughout Lanark, Leeds and Grenville – from Brockville to Almonte to Delta

to Lombardy to Seeley’s Bay. Its programs and services range from counselling services, to group

programs, to treatment homes. Central Intake provides a single point of access and clients may self-refer

for most services. Support is also provided to family members and caregivers.

For more details about the LLGAMH Board of Directors, please visit llgamh.ca/board-of-directors.php.

Applications are being accepted online until May 20, 2022.
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Contact:
Jane Adams
LLGAMH
jane@brainstorm.nu
613-729-4864
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